
Fuzzy travel update for Highway 69 
We have been informed the Running With the Cows will be in place on 

Saturday the 14th of May (same day as the Fuzzy).  

The Running with the Cows will 
be on Saturday the 14th of May. 
We have been informed by Lone 
Wolf Arena, Highway 69 will be 

a part of the run. We are including 
a map from the Running with the 
Cows Facebook page and links 

to their page and website  for you 
to reference as well as the link to 
their page for any questions you 

might have.  
 
 
  

From Lone Wolf "For those 
coming from the Kansas side 

down 69 hwy who usually turn on 
223rd, they need to know 

Metcalf, 199th St. & Mission 
Rd. will all be closed Sat. morning (afternoon will be open) due to the Running of the Cows 

10K & half marathon. One suggestion is to exit on 199th, go north to 191st, then east 
(paved) to Stateline (and south to Lone Wolf) - quite a bit of gravel. Another is to go down 
69 to 247th, go east (paved) to Stateline (before you get to Cleveland) and north to Lone 

Wolf (~2m of gravel). This will not affect those coming from the MO side down Holmes 
Road then west on 223rd."  

 
 

http://cow.run/index.php/details 
 

https://www.facebook.com/RunningwiththeCows/?fref=ts 


